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Jun 20, 2017 
 
Senate Rules Committee 
OR 
 
Dear Committee, 
 
I'm Jenny Jones. I'm a small business owner, Christian, conservative who's party has been highjacked by 
religious extremists funded by billionaires and an executive branch employed by billionaires.  None of 
this has been good for business and none of it is good for me, as a woman. 
 
One should note that the legal, outdated method of gerrymandering -- which is crushing the ability of 
the people to actually get representatives they want into government -- is the moving model that is 
what the Electoral College is: a way for the few to legally steal elections. The President is for everyone, 
not just some. 
 
Please support HB 2927 for National Popular Vote. Without it, we will be literally creating our own 
enslaving, nobility of super-rich. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ms. Jenny Jones 
662 Commercial St 
North Bend, OR 97459-2908 
(508) 981-7362 

 


